

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ Tel: 020 8692 4351

E-Mail: info@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk Web: www.deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk

11 November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS - Tuesday 15th November 2022

We have arranged for a photographer to come into school to take photographs of all our pupils on **Tuesday 15**th **November 2022**. These will then be available for parents to purchase, either individually, in packs or on a CD.

This year we are doing things a little differently, the photographer will only take individual photographs of the children.

If you would like to have your children photographed together, maybe with younger siblings not yet of school age or a family group photo you are welcome to come into school between 8am and 8.45am (Nursery Gate). Group photos will have to be finished by 9.15am

Yours sincerely

Well

Sue Murrell Office Manager

Head Teacher: Ken Johnson Deputy Head: Leona Baffour

